
Roxmead Nursery South Harrow 
Specialist Provision for SEN

Opening September 2024

At Roxmead Nursery we pride ourselves on catering for children 
with a variety of different Special Educational Needs. To cater for 
a wider range of needs and to provide a more specialist 
provision, we will be opening a specialist provision in September 
2024, in our nursery at South Harrow Methodist Church. The 
room will cater for 12 children identified as having additional 
needs and receiving input from a Speech and Language 
Therapist. This provision will have a much higher ratio of staff. 
The room will be staffed by highly qualified practitioners who 
have additional training in different special needs, including hoist 
training.
The room will provide workstation activities, bucket time 
sessions and resources appropriate to the needs of the children. 
The children will also spend time in our Nursery Class when 
appropriate, but have the haven on a quieter space when 
needed.
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